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This edition of our Wood Village Vision newsletter has
turned out to be a family edition. This wasn’t intentional but
we are very intentional about making everyone who
worships with us feel loved.

This is why we created Family Sundays. Family Sundays
are intended to be a gathering of everyone in our church to
worship as a family together. So, on every 5th Sunday,
(whenever it occurs), we close down our nursery and
children’s church and worship with our whole family, young
and old.

Thank you for making our church and our services a
welcome place for everyone, including babies, kids, youth,
young and old adults, moms and dads, and grandpas and

grandmas. ~ Pastor Tom
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KIDS ARE A BLESSING!

Kids are an amazing blessing for
our church. Scripture states that
they are a very precious gift that
we all have been given the
privilege to care for and nurture.
And they are a joy!

23601 NE Arata Rd
Wood Village OR 97060
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HOME TO HEAVEN

JIM WILES

October 16, 1929-
May 9, 2023
Memorial Service:
June 3 at 2pm

CHILD DEDICATIONS

Child dedications are a tradition at WVBC. The purpose of this tradition is an important one. We

present the children and families before our congregation to make a promise and commitment to care
for them, pray for them, and to provide them with the resources they need for their material and
spiritual well-being.

They are a part of

our family and they

are our

responsibility.
On Mothers Day,
Martyn Bejan and

James Bossen were
dedicated by their
families.

CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR CURRENT EVENTS AND CLASSES! WOODVILLAGEBAPTIST.ORG



